
Friends of Torridon Primary 
Parents & Teachers Association

Annual meeting – 9.30am, Thursday 15th July on Teams

The PTA is a charity run by parents and carers that raises money to improve 

the school. New committee roles will be elected at the annual meeting: 

Chair, Secretary & Treasurer. All parents can vote! 

Contact Emily at the email below for an informal chat

We’d love parents 
& carers from all 
Torridon’s diverse 
communities to get 
involved! 

friendsoftorridonpta@gmail.com

Without parents being on the PTA, there will be 

no fundraising to make our school better

https://www.facebook.com/groups/2090124237876259

